
Brian Stephens <bstephens@portlandmaine.gov>

Fwd: Licensed capacity 

JennIfer Doane <jdoaneluna@gmail.com> Fri, Jan 26, 2018 at 2:09 PM
To: "bstephens@portlandmaine.gov" <bstephens@portlandmaine.gov>

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Danaher, Katie <Katie.Danaher@maine.gov> 
Date: Fri, Jan 26, 2018 at 2:01 PM 
Subject: RE: Licensed capacity 
To: JennIfer Doane <jdoaneluna@gmail.com> 

HI Jennifer,

This email serves as verifica�on that you passed a fire inspec�on in 2015 with the license applica�on indica�ng a goal
of 6 child capacity.  The 2015 inspec�on was completed by Mike Minkowski, who is no longer employed at the SOM. 
Following that inspec�on your licensed capacity was set at 5 children because of the City of Portland’s Occupancy
permit allowed 4 non-related children and the 5th child considered for the license was your birth child. 

 

On January 23, 2018 I went to the child care to verify the maximum capacity of children your home could
accommodate based on 35 sq �/child.  In measuring 3 rooms primarily used for child care you have space for 11
children, excluding the children’s kitchen dining area. 

 

Please feel free to forward this informa�on to the code office for their verifica�on process.

 

Be well,

Ka�e

 

 

Ka�e Danaher, LSW

Child Care Licensing Specialist
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